SISD Board Meeting Report

Wednesday, Jan 18, 2023
Charles King

The first weeks of January have been busy. On the 5th of this month,
schools were able to take a trip to Thorne Bay to witness and participate
in Native Youth Olympic sports. Students have been doing archery, and
recently went to a tournament. There are various competitions for cash
prizes that students can participate in. An after school academic program
has been started in Howard Valentine for mondays and wednesdays.

Sadly, the fish in the Coffman Cove greenhouse have died due to a
mechanical malfunction. Last week in Coffman there was an art night, 15
people showed up, and they focused on watercolor painting, more details
can be found on the Howard Valentine FB page.



